Welcome to 6B!

We are excited for a new year and look forward to getting to know you and your student! Tonight goes pretty quickly, so please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions before next Monday. Email is the quickest way to reach us and our email addresses are listed at the bottom. Here's to a great school year!

Please fill out the Google survey on the computers around our pod to receive the 6B newsletter. We send out a newsletter every Monday with information and updates about the week ahead. Filling out the survey for Miss Johnson will ensure you receive the newsletter in your email's inbox every Monday. Also, all newsletters are on our 6B website as well. If you do not have access to email, please let us know and we will send information in a different way.

Here is the list of supplies your student will need for all of 6B's classes:

- PENCIL AND PAPER FOR EVERY CLASS, EVERY DAY
- 2 inch 3 ring binder for Math
- 1 two pocket folder with prongs for Math
- 2 composition notebooks for Math
- 1 12inch ruler for Math
- A number of pencil top erasers for Math
- 1 composition notebook that is at least 100 pages (NOT a spiral notebook) for Science
- 1 two pocket folder for World History (without prongs is fine)
- 2 composition notebooks for Language Arts
- 1 two pocket folder with prongs for Language Arts
- 4 highlighters (green, yellow, pink and blue) for Language Arts
- 1 pocket folder (without prongs is fine) for iClass
- Pencil sharpener, red pen, colored pencils, glue sticks, and even more paper and pencils
- A box of tissues and a container of Clorox wipes for homeroom

Beyond regular supplies, if you are able to donate items here are some things on our wish list:

- Dry erase markers
- Reams of computer paper (both white and colored)
- Packs of filler paper and packs of pencils

We look forward to a happy year of learning!

Mr. Robinson	480 – 541 – 5906	brobin@kyrene.org
Ms. Lunn	480 – 541 – 5907	dlunn@kyrene.org
Miss Johnson	480 – 541 – 5908	ajohnson@kyrene.org
Mr. Kochan	480 – 541 – 5911	dkochan@kyrene.org